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Friday 12th July 2024 
 
 
  

End of Year Class Party 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we approach the end of the academic year, we are excited to celebrate with a special End of Year Class Party. Each 

class will be hosting their own party on Thursday 18th July 2024 and the staff have a fun-filled day planned to mark this 

occasion. 

On this day, children are invited to come to school in non-uniform. We encourage students to dress comfortably and 

expressively, allowing them to enjoy the celebrations to the fullest. (Please note: Bushcraft will still take place on this day 

for Stephen Hawking Class & Nick Vujicic Class.) 

In addition, we invite children to bring in party food to share with their peers in class. This is a wonderful opportunity for 

children to enjoy a variety of treats and contribute to the communal celebration. However, in light of Natasha's Law, 

which ensures the safety of all children with food allergies, we ask that all food items brought in are clearly labelled with a 

list of ingredients. 

As a reminder, we are a nut-free school. Please ensure that no food products containing nuts are brought into school. This 

policy is in place to protect children and staff with severe nut allergies and to ensure that everyone can participate safely 

in the celebrations. 

This is a joyous and memorable end-of-year celebration for the children to reflect on their achievements, enjoy time with 

their friends and look forward to the new opportunities that the next academic year will bring. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the class teacher. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Mr Elcock 
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